
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON                    
STONEWALL COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT BUDGET  

The Appraisal District of Stonewall County will hold a public hearing on 
September 11, 2023, at 8:00 a.m. at the Stonewall County Courthouse Meeting 
Room to receive input on the proposed budget for 2024 fiscal year. 

A SUMMARY OF THE APPRAISAL DISTRICT BUDGET FOLLOWS  

2024 PROPOSED BUDGET              $246,441.55 

2023 BUDGET                       $239,101.55 

PROPOSED INCREASE                   $7,340.00 

2023 NUMBER OF EMPLOYEES                   2 

2022 NUMBER OF EMPLOYEES                   2 

$31,134.00 BUDGETED FROM AISD FOR COLLECTIONS ONLY                                       
$570.00 INCREASE FROM 2022-2023 BUDGET 

The appraisal district is solely supported by payments received by the local 
taxing units served by the appraisal district. 

If approved by the appraisal district board of directors, this proposed budget 
will take effect automatically unless disapproved by the governing bodies of 
the county, school districts, cities and towns served by the appraisal 
district. 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection in the office 
of each of those governing bodies. A copy is also available for public 
inspection at the appraisal district office. 

STONEWALL COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT                     
510 South Washington                                       

PO BOX 308                                                   
ASPERMONT, TX 79502                                                      

(940) 989-3363 


